The Nile Practice, High Street, Cheslyn Hay, Walsall.

DATE OF MEETING WITH PRG – MONDAY 29th OCTOBER 2012 AT 7.30PM

PRESENT:       DR H M ZEIN-ELABDIN, DR A ONABOLU.



      RUTH CLARKE



      GROUP MEMBERS:  Mr C Bateman, Mrs L Betts, Mrs D Brimble, Mr T Boyle, Mrs B Cole, 







   Mr J Linney, Mr B Peter.

APOLOGIES:  Mr T Groves, Mrs E Martin, Mrs M White, Mrs D Everett, Mrs V Cooke, Mrs A Reid, Mr K Wood, 

Mrs S Beasmore, Miss Z Cleary and Mr B Heath.

AGENDA:

1.)
Presentation from the CCG




2.)
Interim Monitoring of the Action Plan




3.
Any Other Business

1.)
Presentation from the CCG.

HZ introduced Jonathan Belcher and Val Jones from the CCG who began the meeting with a presentation explaining the CCG and what will be involved for patients in the upcoming year regarding their healthcare.


	COMMENTS
	DISCUSSION

	AIM TO ENCOURAGE TELEPHONE CONSULTATIONS
	It was discussed to advertise telephone encounter on posters in the surgery, on the practice newsletter and on the website.  HZ explained that we have not done much on the website due to being very busy with the new building.  The website needs a lot of work and we are in the process of allocating a member of staff to work on it.  All staff members do look on the website on a daily basis for prescription requests which we do now accept online.

	TELEPHONE SYSTEM
	We have had a new telephone system installed.  We did experience quite a few technical problems with the HIS team who installed the telephones.  This will reduce the waiting times and answering the telephone.  Better communication.  The new telephone system is being installed into the Branch Surgery soon.

	WEBSITE
	We plan to advertise to increase out membership of The Patient Reference Group.  The form to apply for the PRG is advertised on the website.  There is also a space for patient to put comments on about the practice on the website.  We have received comments praising the website regarding the repeat prescriptions on-line.

	PATIENT SURVEY 2013
	HZ announced that we are planning the Patient Survey for next year and asked are any ideas of patients regarding questions to be put on the survey.  MB asked if any more clinical services would be offered.  BP said knowledge of practice website to be put on survey.  HZ explained that most questions are repeated on the patient survey, but asked the PRG to ask family and friends (who are patients) for any ideas regarding questions and let the practice know.

	ANY OTHER BUSINESS
	CB said that he had tried to register his wife on-line so if she needed a prescription she could just put it on, but when he did he could not register her.  HZ said he will look into this as patients will probably only by able to register for on-line scripts when they need one and no just to register.  BC asked about SMS messaging and HZ that would be a something for the future and he would look into it.  HZ said he was pleased with the website and the number of visitors has increased and is increasing and we have to make patients more aware of the website as it is full of information for patients.

	OPEN DAY
	HZ there will be an Open Day for the new practice soon.

	NEXT MEETING
	Early March 2013.


